Matts Memos
January 9th – 13th, 2016
*Mark flashcards- I have been asking students to attempt to mark their words at home over the weekend. It will now be mandatory to mark flashcards over the weekends. A majority of the students are already doing this, which is fabulous!!! ( We will review their markings on Monday (or the first day of the week). 
**Science Fair projects- Science fair project time is here. ( Most weeks, your children will receive information about the assignment that will be due the following week. Science fair projects are set up to where little bits of information are due approximately every week to every other week. Your children received a purple paper that has due dates and what is due on those dates. Please make sure to sign and return the bottom portion but keep track of the top of this paper for your records. Our March PI night, to be held on the 16th, will be dedicated to the students being able to show their amazing projects to everyone. There is also a TIPS assignment that came home (yellow paper) that is due back no later than Monday, January 9th. 
*** Parent Night Reminder- This is just another reminder that our Homework and Focus Parent Involvement Night will be held Thursday January 19th. PI Night will begin promptly at 6:00. We will be discussing homework and focus tips and some other important information. I hope to see all of your wonderful selves on Thursday! (
****Math Facts- We have been moving closer to fractions and decimals in math so it is EXTREMELY important that your children have memorized the basic facts and can quickly recall them at this time. Addition, subtraction, and multiplication should be memorized, with division in the works. We will soon start working on basic division facts timings in class. These in class facts quizzes count as part of the math grade, and I hope that the children’s grades won’t be negatively impacted by these quizzes. Please be sure to work with your children using flashcards on a nightly basis at home. Please also be sure that your children are keeping up with their math logs. These logs will be counted as a test grade. 
***** School Days – Please be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: FAIR testing, beginning chapter 8 in math, starting chapter 5 in science, our latest correspondence with trucker buddy, our word of the week - celebrate, beginning our new reading story, and what is going on in PE, Music, and Morning Meeting. 
******Tip of the week - "Eat a Healthy Breakfast! Rather than sugary cereal, breakfast should include slow digesting fats, proteins, whole grains, and fruit. A few quick and easy staples of a healthy meal can include: eggs, whole grain toast, natural peanut butter, berries, Greek yogurt, low-fat cottage cheese, and oats (not instant)."
Spelling List
(oi and oy as /oi/)
    boycott             paranoid         exploited              disjointed            employee
    flamboyant       embroider        recoiled 
          moisture
      overjoyed 
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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